
Government of Himachal pradesh
Public Works Department

No. PBW-A-B (2)-112021 Dated: Shimta - 2, the Z"*&.2022.

ORDER

Whereas, Shri Narinder Singh, Superintendent Gr-ll, HppWD
Division Kotkhai was promoted to the post of Superintendent Gr-l vide
Notification of even number dated 01.07.2022;

Whereas, vide his application dated 16.07.2022, he has
submitted that due to health problem he is unable to accept promotion and want
to forego the same;

And whereas his request has been examined and it has been
found that as per provision contained in para 16.21 of the Hand Book on
Personnel Matters, Vol-l read with instructions issued by the Department of
Personnel vide letter No. Per (AP-B)B(1 1)-2l2OO4 dated 27.08.2004, the request
of Shri Narinder Singh can be considered subject to the condition that no fresh
offer of appointment on promotion shall be made for a period of one year from
the date of refusal of promotion i.e. 16.07.2022 or till a next vacancy arises,
whichever is later.

Now, therefore, the Governor, Himachal pradesh is pleased to
accept the request made vide application dated 16.07.2022 of Shri Narinder
Singh, Superintendent Gr-ll to forfeit his promotion to the post of Superintendent
Gr-l subject to the condition that no fresh offer of appointment on promotion shall
be made to him for a period of one year from the date of refusal of promotion i.e.
16.07.2022 or till next vacancy arises, whichever is later.

By Order,

a

Bharat Khera
Principal Secretary (PW)to the

Government of Himachal Pradesh.
Dated Shimla-2, the 3a-"&" zoz2

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to:-
1. The Engineer-in-Chief, HPPWD, Nirman Bhawan, Shimla-2.
2. The superintending Engineer, 14th circle HppwD Rohru, Distt. Shimla, H.p.
3. The Executive Engineer, HPPWD Division Kotkhai, Distt. Shimla, H.p.
4. Shri Narinder Singh, Supdt. Gr-ll, O/o HppWD Divi Kofthai, Distt.

Shimla, H.P.

5. Personal File/Guard File.

(Torul S.

Special Secretary (PW) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh.

Phone: 0177-2621110.

Endst. No. As above


